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Fundraising:  

 

WALK FOR WiFi 

Thank you to everyone for their incredible support for this event. Every child in 

school walked and so far we have raised just over £3,000 – incredible! This will 

really help towards the new technology needed when the new classrooms are com-

pleted. 

Welcome back to our second term which is always packed full of activities leading 

up to Christmas. Please find a list of dates for the term overleaf, do take the time 

to ensure these are on your calendar or in your diary so you don’t miss any-

thing!  Dates are published on our website, please check the site regularly for up 

to date information. 

The contractors are now really busy on site and changes can be seen every day. 

Please bear with us during the next few months whilst this is happening it will be 

worthwhile in the end. Thank you to so many parents who have equipped their 

child with wellies. The field is very muddy but this helps to keep their general 

footwear and the school clean. 

The Multi Use Games Area (MUGA) is now completed and in full use. We do need 

to look after this valuable resource. To use this, as either part of their PE lesson 

or at lunchtime the children will only be allowed on in clean outdoor PE shoes ie 

trainers. 

 

 

Healthy Lifestyles: We are continuing to promote healthy lifestyles for all of our 

children in school. It is now widely recognised that sugar is one of the worst 

things we can eat which is why we ask that the only snack that KS2 children 

bring into school is a piece of fruit This can be bought in the mornings from 

the covered area at the back of B3, by the chickens.  30p per piece of fruit of 

50p for two. 

http://www.hillview-school.co.uk


Don’t forget Hill View Saturday Club:  
 

Come and have fun with your friends on a Saturday 

morning from 10am till 1pm. 

You will need to book your places as only 25 places 

available £5.00 per session drinks will be provided. 
Please contact the school office to book places. 

Please do regularly check our website (www.hillview-school.co.uk) for updates on 

all of the experiences enjoyed by your children in school. 

 

Term 2 2015 

6.11 15 – Mrs Husband A3 Class assembly 10.30 

13.11.15 – Miss O’Connell A1 Class Assembly 10.30 

20.11.15 – Miss Freeman B1 Class Assembly 10.30 

24.11.15 – Mrs Rorich B2 Class Assembly 10.30 

1.12.15 – Mr Travis B3 Class Assembly 10.30 

8.12.15 – Mr Sharpe B4 Class Assembly 10.30 

10.12.15 – Carols by Candlelight 5.00pm (KS1 playground) 

11.12.15 – Final swim for Yr6 

11.12.15 – Mrs Hunt C4 Christmas performance 3.30 

14.12.15 – Mrs Prinsloo – C1 Christmas performance 3.30 

15.12.15 – Mrs Mayfield C3 Christmas performance 3.30 

16.12.15 – Miss Hanson C2 Christmas performance 3.30 

17.12.15 – Mrs Coles D4 Christmas performance 3.30 

18.12.15 – FSR Christmas performance 9.30 

18.12.15 – Little Acorns (morning children) Christmas performance 10.45 

18.12.15 – Little Acorns (afternoon children) Christmas performance 2.30 

18.12.15 – End of Term 2 3.05 

Term 3 2016 

4.1.16 – Term 3 starts. 

8.1.16 – Miss Wythe A2 class Assembly 10.30 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs J Thomas 

Acting Headteacher 

This newsletter is also available to download from our school website.  
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